Girls on the Run of Snohomish County - Posted 5/21/25

PUBLIC NOTICE

EVENT NOTICE & ROAD CLOSURE

EVENT: Girls on the Run 5K
DATE: Sunday, June 8, 2025
EVENT TIME: 7:00am -10:30am

-- Runners on roadway 9:00am-10:30am --

ROAD CLOSURES INCLUDE:

« Main Street between 156th PL SE and 153rd (6:00am-10:45am)
« Main Street between 153rd ST SE and 149th ST SE
(8:30am-10:45am)
Closed until all runners clear roadway (approximate time):
« Main Street from 149" ST SE to N. Creek Dr. (8:45-9:30am)
e North Creek Dr. to Dumas (8:45-9:30am)

Expect long delays exiting businesses and residences along Main
Street and North Creek Drive while runners are on the roadway.
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Expect long delays exiting businesses and residences along Main Street and North Creek Drive while runners are
on the roadway approximately 9:00am-9:30am.
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